
SDMC (11.15.2022) 

Members present: Bryan Berry, Allison Sendejas, Angelica Lopez, Lisa Chilivetis-Turner, Kiana Jensen, 

Oliveth Jimenez, Ashley Kolb, Chavis Mitchell, Naomi Doyle-Madrid, Laura Sciavolino, Katherine Bascom, 

Laura Mejia, and Eileen Hairel 

Old Business 

Mr. Mitchell read the minutes from September 20th, and they were unanimously approved.   

New Business 

Mr. Mitchell shared the budget and stated that we were currently seeking to fill two teachers’ assistant 

positions.  Ms. Olivares, the previous teachers’ assistant and office staff member, will be transitioning 

into the wraparound specialist roll.  He shared that we will be conducting interviews this week and will 

continue to interview when we return from the fall holiday.   

Mr. Mitchell shared that we were two students under our projection, but he is grateful, because there 

are many campuses with 50 to 100 students under their projection. 

Mr. Mitchell began reviewing the current campus budget.  He went over each area including general 

funds, GT, state comp ed, bilingual, special education, campus capital, magnet, Title 1, and ESSER funds. 

Mr. Mitchell discussed that the district will not currently allow him to purchase laptops or Chromebooks, 

so we are waiting for allocations to be received.  He also shared about IT walks that will be planned to 

try to alleviate possible internet or technology issues leading up to state testing.   

Mr. Mitchell asked if the PTO had any considerations that they wanted to share.  Ms. Hairel asked if 

Possip had shared any campus data at this time.  Mr. Mitchell said that he had not.  Ms. Hairel asked 

about how the number of chaperones on field trips is determined.  SDMC members shared that it 

depends on the venues and the activities.   

The next meeting will be scheduled for Tuesday, February 21st. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:25 

Minutes taken by Bryan Berry 

  

 


